Docket No. 50-461]

I11inois Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

This letter confirms the discussion on October 13, 1982, between Mr, H. Livermore
of this office and members of your staff Juring which we concurred in the
adjustment of the number of travelers released to construction for work as
requested in a memo from J. E. Findley to H. Livermore dated October 4, 1982,
entitled "Traveler Allocation". It is our understanding that no travelers
associated with any Stop Work Order will be released to the field for work

until the Stop Work Order is lifted after NRC concurrence.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Original sisgned by

A. Bert Davis

James G, Keppler
Regional Administrator

U o4
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General
Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety
Jan Kodner, Attorney for
Prairie Alliance
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